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BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
DATE:   March 9, 2010 
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED SCOREBOARD INSTALLATION AT PIKESVILLE 

HIGH SCHOOL  
 
ORIGINATOR: Dr. Kendra V. Johnson, Assistant Superintendent, Northwest Area 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Mr. Ed Mitzel, Principal, Pikesville High School 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board of Education approves the installation of the proposed scoreboard at Pikesville 
High School. 

 
 
In accordance with Superintendent's rule #7330, Pikeville High School is proposing the 
installation of the scoreboard at the school be approved.   
 
The scoreboard at Pikeville High School is being erected with monies privately funded through 
the Pikesville Project Scoreboard Committee. 
 
The addition of the scoreboard will increase school spirit, parent involvement, and through the 
use of technology the quality of the athletic events will improve. This project will continue to 
support school improvement while heightening the level of school spirit and school ownership. 
 
The scoreboard will be used equally among the student teams utilizing the stadium and sporting 
events.  The evaluation of the scoreboard will be based on it meeting all applicable electrical and 
structural codes associated with the installation process. 


